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Antonia Hover

From: Jordan Jeffrey <info@email.actionnetwork.org>
Sent: Wednesday, March 2, 2022 9:29 AM
To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa
Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL

Commissioner Mike LaRosa, 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I 

received notification that FPL intends to increase rates for customers like me. I am urging you 

to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.  

This past year has been extremely challenging financially for many people in the state of 

Florida. A rate increase is the last thing we need, especially for vulnerable folks who may be 

on a fixed income or struggling to find work.  

I urge you to reconsider this rate increase. 

Jordan Jeffrey  

jordanej034@gmail.com  

3611 N 9th  

Pensacola, Florida 32503  
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Antonia Hover

From: Stephanie Love <info@email.actionnetwork.org>
Sent: Wednesday, March 2, 2022 9:19 AM
To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa
Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL

Commissioner Mike LaRosa, 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I 

received notification that FPL intends to increase rates for customers like me. I am urging you 

to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.  

This past year has been extremely challenging financially for many people in the state of 

Florida. A rate increase is the last thing we need, especially for vulnerable folks who may be 

on a fixed income or struggling to find work.  

My bill went from 344$ in February last year,to 688$ this February. This is ridiculous! I have 3 

small children and now have to choose to give them heat and air or food,this isn't right,and so 

unfair to our residents. How is this ok? How is it ok for this to be done to us?? I will move out 

of Florida and urge everyone I know to do the same before I pay these ridiculous prices. 

I urge you to reconsider,and help us,help the residents of your community,before we have a 

double numbered of homeless family's and children,because of a greedy corporation that 

would rather see children starve and go without heat/air and lights so they can fill there 

greedy pockets! 

Stephanie Love  

lovestephanie88@gmail.com  

8902 1/2, Fowler Avenue  

Pensacola, Florida 32534 

 

  

 
 




